
12d – Local Parking Standards Supplementary Planning Document 
 
Bolsover District Council is consulting on a  Local Parking Standards Supplementary Planning 
Document (SPD) consultation 
draft<https://www.bolsover.gov.uk/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=277> 
 
An SPD expands upon and provides further guidance on advice on policies in the Local Plan for 
Bolsover District (2020). The draft Local Parking Standards (SPD) relates to Policy ITCR11 of the Local 
Plan by advising how the parking standards contained in appendix 8.2 of the local plan should be 
designed and implemented with development proposals. 
 
You can make comments on the draft SPD from Monday 30th October to 5pm on Monday 27th 
November. All comments received will be used to inform the final document which, upon adoption 
by Bolsover District Council, will be a material consideration when determining planning applications. 
 
You can also view a copy of the document at the main Council offices and at Contact Centres and 
libraries in the district during the consultation period. 
 
Comments must be made in writing and should preferably be sent electronically by email to 
planning.policy@bolsover.gov.uk<mailto:planning.policy@bolsover.gov.uk> no later than 5pm on 
27th November 2023. 
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